
 

St. Francis Appliance & Motor Oil 

Drop-Off - Recycling Event 

Location: 4058 St. Francis Blvd NW 

 
- Week of January 29th-February 1st – 2024 

(Monday through Thursday: 7am to 3pm.) 

 

St. Francis Public Works will be accepting appliances and motor oil during the week of 

January 29th. We will be open Monday through Thursday from 7am to 3pm.  

You will have to pay ahead of time with credit card over the phone (there is also small 

fee attached) or cash in-person at the PW/PD Lobby.  

Please use the West main entrance off of Highway 47. Pull up to the gate (If the gate is 

not open when you pull up, push the button to alert us that you are there) and someone 

will let you in. You can drop off your appliances in the trailer next to the oil bin behind 

Public Works. 

 

*Due to the unpredictable weather, there may be limited staff so be prepared to 

unload your appliance with minimal help. 

 

FEES: 

• General appliances are $5 each. 

• Water softeners are $15 each. 

• Commercial appliances are $80 each. 

 

To pay ahead for the appliances by credit card or if you have any questions, please call 

Public Works at 763-233-5200.     


